
Global Summit on Otolaryngology 

October 23-25, 2017 at Abu Dhabi, UAE. 

  

Dear Dr. Sanjay Agrawal, 

  

Greetings from Otolaryngology!! 

  

We Cordially invite you to be a speaker at our upcoming “Global Summit on 

Otolaryngology” on October23-25, 2017 which will be held in Abu Dhabi, UAE. 

Otolaryngology-2017 will focus on “Intensifying Research in the Field of Otolaryngology 

". 

To know more about the Conference: http://scientificfederation.com/otolaryngology-2017/ 

All the accepted abstracts will be published in the Conference book. 

Abstract Submission Link: http://scientificfederation.com/otolaryngology-2017/abstract-

submission.php  

We request you to kindly avail this opportunity to share your scientific excellences and be a 

part of the esteemed conference as soon as possible. For further queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

  

Awaiting your swift and favourable response. 

  

Best regards, 

Tirupathi 

Program Co-ordinator 

Global Summit on Otolaryngology-2017 

Phone: +91-779-979-0002 

India 

Email: otolaryngology@scientificfederation.com 
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